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Welcome Back to Term 2
Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful 
relaxing family break and enjoyed time with 
your tamariki. 

Term 2 is report time and we are looking 
forward to using Seesaw to share with you the 
progress that your child is making. We have 
developed a new reporting format and we think 
you will love it. Instead of one report coming 
out at the end of the term, as we have done 
previously, we will report to you every 2 weeks, 
on a different subject area (stating where your 
child is at and including a piece of evidence).
At the end of the term a General Comment will 
be posted.

By the end of the term you will have a detailed 
picture of your child’s overall achievement and 
can discuss this at Parent teacher interviews in 
the last week of term. We feel this will be a 
more dynamic and inclusive way of working 
with you. 

Winter DatesBook Week

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS TERM

● 7-11th June
● Book week quiz 

each day
● Read around the 

rooms (teachers 
read to different 
classes)

● Book character 
costume parade

Mini units: 

7th May:Teddy bears picnic
11th May - 15th June: Powhiri
11th May: Literacy Afternoon for
Parents 3-4pm
31st of May-1st June: Samoan 
Language week
1st June: School photos
4th June: Teacher only day
7th June: Queens birthday
7th-11th June: Book Week
Week 10: Parent teacher 
interviews

tanya.king@titahibay.school.nz, tayla.radovanovich@titahibay.school.nz, 

chelsea.renshaw@titahibay.school.nz, sarah.taylor@titahibay.school.nz,

claire.rich@titahibay.school.nz

We love to keep you updated 
with your child’s 

achievements and we use 
Seesaw to do this. If you can 
not access Seesaw, please let 

your child’s teacher know.

We had so much fun 

learning about  a range of 

mini topics in Term 1. 

Here is what we can look 

forward to this term:

Week 1 
Teddy Bears’ Picnic  

Week 2 
Mythical Creatures 

Week 3 
The Titanic

Week 4 
Castles, Queens, Knights 
and Kings

Week 5 
Space 

Week 6 
Dr Seuss

Week 7
Skeletons 

Week 8
Battles (Beyblades, 
Bakugan, Pokemon) 

Week 9 
Pirates 

Week 10
Natural Disasters 

It’s that time of year 
again that we need to 
wrap up warm. Please 
layer children’s clothing, 
remembering that our 
classes get warm with 
the heating on, however, 
it can be cold outside. 
We have plenty of spare 
warm clothes at school. If 
you would like some 
please let us know. 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic: Friday 
May 7th
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